
Temporary Prohibition of Parking - Victoria Road & Victoria Road 
West, Littlestone - From 20th September 2022 

To allow wide load deliveries to a new residential housing 

development, Kent County Council has made an Order prohibiting 
parking on Victoria Road and Victoria Road West, Littlestone.  The 

restriction is planned week days between 07:30 hours and 19:00 hours 
and Saturdays between 07:30 hours and 13:00 hours, from 20th 
September 2022 until 23rd December 2023. 

Parking on Victoria Road and Victoria Road West, Littlestone, will be 
prohibited for the entire length. 

The Kent County Council Highways Helpline phone number is: 03000 
418181. 

For the most up to date information on these works please 
visit: https://one.network/?tm=130510125 

For information please contact Legal and General Modular Homes on 0113 
5398664. 
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This bulletin contains public information and can be forwarded to any 
other road users who may be affected. Every care is taken to ensure the 

accuracy of the information, but no liability can be accepted for any 
changes or errors. 

Road names are taken from the National Street Gazetteer, which can be 
viewed on one.network, with alternative names given where known. 

 

For details of roadworks, please see One.Network 

 

Regards, 

Streetworks East Team 

03000 418181 (9am - 5pm) 
03000 419191 (5pm - 9am) 
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